
 
 

!!Attention Candidates!! 
 

COMPANY SECRETARY EXECUTIVE ENTRANCE TEST (CSEET), JANUARY 2024 SESSION 

ONE MORE TEST WILL BE CONDUCTED ON 08TH JANUARY 2024 

The Company Secretary Executive Entrance Test (CSEET) was conducted on Saturday, 06th January 2024 
through Remote Proctored mode. 

 
It has been noticed that due to some technical issues at their end, some candidates could not successfully 
appear in the CSEET which was held Saturday, 06th January 2024           through Remote Proctored mode. 

 
To facilitate such candidates, the Institute is giving one more chance to appear in the same. Re-test will be 
conducted on Monday, 08th January 2024. In case the concerned candidates will not appear in the test 
scheduled to be held on Monday, 08th January 2024, they will be marked absent for the CSEET. 

 
The batch timings, User Id and Password for the CSEET to be conducted on Monday, 08th January 2024., 
shall be communicated by E-Mail / SMS to the candidates separately. 

 
Candidates are requested to appear in the test using credentials to be sent at your Email Id’s or through 
SMS. 

 
Candidates must ensure to download their Admit Cards along with instructions to the candidates at Institute’s 
website www.icsi.edu . Please read the instructions carefully, before appearing in the test. 

 
Also download the latest version of mandatory Safe Exam Browser (SEB) in advance in your laptop/desktop 
from which you will be appearing in CSEET. 

 
Process of downloading SEB is given at 

 
https://www.icsi.edu/media/webmodules/ICSISeb01012024.pdf 

 

Please note that this will be the last chance and in case of failure to appear in the CSEET on Monday, 08th 
January 2024.  candidates will be marked “Absent” and no further communication will be entertained in 
this regard. 

 
Candidates are advised to take note. 

 
 
 

Date: 06.01.2024 
Team ICSI 
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